
PHOTO DAY 
 
 
Dear parents and athletes, 
 
  We are very excited to be doing your photos this year for hockey. 
 
Our photo shoot is scheduled on Sunday October 20th 2024.  Please refer to the schedule that 
your association has chosen for your team photos.  Please show up ½ hour before your session 
time to register your player before pictures are taken. 
 
All players will receive a free team picture, 5x7 inch in size. Attached to this letter is our order 
form if you wish to order individual prints of your player.  If you do not wish to have individual 
pictures made  please proceed to the registration desk and let them know that you do not wish 
to order and we will show you where to be seated for team picture. 
 
 
If you wish to have individual photos done, please fill out the order form in advance to save 
time.  Order forms have to be filled out before you go to the registration table.   In the unlikely 
event that you forgot your form, there will be extra forms with samples in the lobby area.  
There you will fill out your form before going to the registration table and photo area.   Samples 
will be on display in the lobby area to help you with selections. 
 
Prices do not include taxes.   We accept the following payment. 
  Cash 
  Debit Card/ Interact 
  Visa / Master Card / American Express 
  Personal cheque. 
 
Orders will be delivered in approximately 4-6 weeks.   In the unlikely event there is something 
wrong with your order, please contact us directly. 
 
Tel: 226-377-4377 
     E: info@memoriesphotograhystudio.ca 
 
 
 
 
Please refer to the next page for flow of traffic.   
 
  
 
 
 



 
 
Flow of Traffic 
 
(AREA 1) Once you enter the main lobby through the front doors, there are extra forms just in 
case you forgot yours.  There will be samples in the lobby as well.   
 
(AREA 2) Once it is your time to enter the studio area # 2 room, please have form filled out 
before you enter and ready for payment.   Once you have registered, your player will go to the 
set-up area and put gear and skates on.   Once team picture has been taken, we then will 
proceed with individual pictures.  If you do not wish to get individual pictures done, then you 
are free to go and exit at the appropriate door. 
 
 
Things to bring- Due to health regulations we cannot provide combs or hair brushes. So please 
bring your own. 
 

1 brush or comb 
2 mirror (one in washroom) 
3 skate guards 
4 measure your height and weight if you wish to have them on trading cards 

 
 
See map below. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Sunday! 
 
 
 
Gerry Smith 
Memories Photography Studio 
 

 


